
Petition for Expanded Resources for 

Geriatric Support Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] [Insert Recipient's Title] [Insert Recipient's Organization] [Insert 

Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We, the undersigned, are writing to formally petition for the expansion of resources dedicated to 

geriatric support services in our community. As the population aged 65 and above continues to 

grow, it is imperative that we enhance the resources available to ensure their well-being and 

quality of life. 

Geriatric support services play a crucial role in providing the necessary care, assistance, and 

resources to our elderly population. Unfortunately, we currently face a shortage of available 

services, which limits our elderly's access to essential support. This shortage has resulted in 

increased challenges for both the elderly and their caregivers. 

We believe that by allocating additional resources towards geriatric support services, we can 

improve mental and physical health outcomes for our aging population, provide necessary 

training for caregivers, and ultimately enhance the overall quality of life for seniors in our 

community. 

We respectfully request that you consider this petition with the urgency it deserves. By investing 

in our geriatric services, we will ensure that our elderly citizens receive the dignity and care they 

deserve. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We hope to see significant strides towards 

improving geriatric support services in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] [Your Title/Organization] [Your Contact Information] 

Signatures: 

• [Name 1, Title, Contact Information] 

• [Name 2, Title, Contact Information] 

• [Name 3, Title, Contact Information] 


